2024 Driver of the Year
Nomination Form
The Dakota Transit Association is proud to sponsor its Driver of the Year award.  The purpose of this award is to recognize an outstanding driver whose service has enhanced public transportation in his/her community.

The Driver of the Year from North and South Dakota will be recognized at the 2024 Fall Conference in ote.HRapid City, SD.  The DTA Board of Directors will choose the North and South Dakota Driver of the Year based on the following: 

1) Drivers that qualify for this award must display a positive image for public transit. 

2) Drivers must have an excellent driving record. 

3) The transit agency submitting the nomination must be a member of DTA. 

4) A one-page letter of recommendation written by the transit director must accompany        this form.  No other attachments will be considered. 

The Driver of the Year award will be given out at the 2024 Fall Conference in Rapid City, SD.  Your agency will be notified of the winner by the Executive Director by July 19, 2024.  It will be the responsibility of the agency to arrange for the Driver of the Year award winner to be present at the 2024 Fall Conference in Rapid City, SD.
Please use this form along with your letter of recommendation.   Submit the application no later than June 14, 2024, to Jacque Senger, Executive Director, PO Box 973, Devils Lake, ND 58301 or e-mail jacquelinersenger@gondtc.com.    No late postmarked applications will be accepted.  

Driver of the Year Award:________________________________________________________
Transit Director: ______________________Transit Agency:____________________________
Address: ____________________________________________________________________

Agency Phone #  ________________Fax #_______________Cell # ___________________
Email Address:  ______________________________________________________________

